
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12 September 2007 
 
 

NEW MANAGING DIRECTOR OF CSBP 
 
Ian Hansen has been appointed Managing Director of CSBP Limited, the chemicals and 
fertiliser division of Wesfarmers, effective from 1 October 2007. 
 
This follows today’s announcement that the current Managing Director of CSBP, Keith 
Gordon, will take on the new role of Business Integration Director in leading the 
Wesfarmers team to plan and implement the integration of the Wesfarmers and Coles 
Group businesses. 
 
The Managing Director of Wesfarmers, Richard Goyder, said Ian Hansen was superbly 
qualified to replace Keith Gordon at CSBP. 
 
“Ian has worked for CSBP for more than 20 years and since 2002 has been General 
Manager, Chemicals with the division,” he said. 
 
“As a member of the CSBP board he brings to the position an extensive knowledge of 
the division’s operations. He is also well known in the Kwinana industrial area, the 
location of CSBP’s main production complex, having served for two years as President 
of the Kwinana Industries Council. I very much look forward to working with Ian in his 
new capacity and as a member of the Wesfarmers Executive Committee.” 
 
For further information: Keith Kessell  

Executive General Manager, Corporate Affairs 
(61 8) 9327 4281 or 0419 949 082 
 
 


